2022 Mid-Autumn Festival Holiday Notice

Dear valued customers,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuous support and wish you a
happy Mid-Autumn Festival.

Our offices will be closed on the following days and will resume operation afterwards. For enquiries,
please contact us via enquiry@stc.group.

Office Holiday Contact No.
The Hong Kong Standards and Testing Centre Limited +852 2666 1888
The Hong Kong Inspection Company Limited +852 2666 1821
The Hong Kong Certification Centre Limited +852 2661 2083
STC (Dongguan) Co. Ltd. +86 769 8111 9888
STC (Shanghai) Co. Ltd. 10 - 12 Sep, 2022 +86 21 5219 8248
STC (Changzhou) Co. Ltd. +86 519 8548 7806
Microtek Changzhou Laboratories +86 519 8548 7809
HKSTC (Guangxi) +86 771 3810 731

Heilongjiang Province Standards and Testing Company Limited +86 451 5862 8886



